From: herbert weiner <h.weiner@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 3:10 PM

To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); aishasafai@sfgov.org; PrestonStaff (BOS)
Subject: the Land Use Committee meeting

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

I am highly annoyed at my lack of opportunity to engage in public comment today.

Instead of making my proposals, the meeting ended and | was muzzled.

This is not the way the Board of Supervisors should function.

Be that as it may, | wish to make the following proposals about fare increases:

*Management salaries, in times of fiscal crises, should be frozen. Many management salaries are six
digit in number.

*When managers leave MUNI, do not replace them.

*Consultants should not be hired. MUNI staff should do the necessary research for projects and
concerns.

*| believe that fares increases are legally allowed if a certain level of service exists. Present MUNI
performance does not justify this. Actually, | have experienced MUNI performance going down when
fare increases occur.

Please allow others and myself to testify at meetings. The lack of opportunity was offensively rude and
infuriating.

Herbert J.Weiner
District 1
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